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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES 

January 26, 2022 

 
 
Chairman Paight called the meeting to order at 10:00 am. Selectman Nelson was 
present. Also in attendance were Ellen Smith, Town Administrator, Roland Veaudry, 
and Dustin Franco. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to approve the 
January 27, 2022 Accounts Payable Registers in the amounts of $154,482.01 and 
$2,201.64 the Payroll Check Register in the amount of $828.00, and the Direct Deposit 
Register in the amount of $11,562.35, vote to approve was unanimous. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to approve the 
meeting minutes and public hearing minutes of January 19, 2022, vote to approve was 
unanimous. 
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to enter into an 
agreement with the county to join the Regional Prosecutor Program beginning March 1, 
2022, and to have Chairman Paight sign the agreement on behalf of the board, vote to 
approve was unanimous. 
 
The Board reviewed the remaining departments in the 2022 proposed budgets and 
discussed the draft handout for the budget hearing.  
 
Selectman Nelson moved and Chairman Paight seconded a motion to adjourn the 
meeting at 12:30 pm, motion passed unanimously. 
  
Respectfully submitted   
 
Ellen Smith, Town Administrator 
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